
 
Assalaamalaikum KINDERGARTEN PARENTS! 

 
Insha’Allah you are all doing well. In this newsletter, I want to give you reminders for the 

upcoming week.  
 

We have picture day coming up on October 10th. The children must complete the form and 
submit their own payment. They just need to wear their uniforms.  

 
Also, there is a field trip on October 25th and we are collecting the permission slips. Monday will 
be the last day to collect the slips and the payment of $25 for the trip. Please send your child’s 

permission slip and payment in their folders. I will collect them on Monday.  
 

Next week, we will continue to trace numbers and letters in class. In addition, I want to paint 
leaves with the kids. If you give your a child t-shirt, that will be very helpful.  

 
Again, thank you so much for organizing your children for success by giving them healthy 

snacks, water and good schools supplies. Your support means so much to your child’s 
education.  

 
This weekend, please help your child get organized. Please look in their backpacks to make 

sure their worksheets are in order and inside of the appropriate folder. Also, I would like the kids 
to continue reading their book with you. They love it!  

 
Thank you again for your time, patience and support parents. I look forward to working with you 
closely to make sure your child is successful in their education. If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact me on the Remind App.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend! Insha’Allah see you Monday :-)  
 

 

 

 

 


